Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES November 18, 2010

The meeting opened at 7:01 pm. In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Marilyn Field, Frank Richardson Missing: Dr. Sherman Gleason, Guy Campinha (BOH), Cara Winslow (BOS), Joey Enos, Wanda Savery

- Meeting dates were changed to the third Thursday of the month
- September and October minutes distributed and accepted as printed by unanimous vote
- The financial report was given by Jack Dixon
- Discussion held regarding items missing from the center
- Discussion held regarding nominations for PAYT research committee
- Frank presented attempts to obtain more volunteers from the high school
- Frank reported he is trying to get recycling bins in the high school for returnable bottles. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported a new volunteer for the center who is willing to help out at the book barn
- Marilyn reported that new recycling center signs have been installed
- Marilyn updated the committee regarding a grant application for PAYT start up program. Wareham did not qualify because the town needs to have one hauler. Presently Wareham has three haulers. Discussion held.

Meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm

Mule Soly — enniter Gady, Gommittee Chairman